
NYN Alateen Coordinator Report for the AWSC Meeting on August 10, 2019 

 

The last Alateen Interest Meeting was held on July 15 from 6:30 to 7:30 pm via Zoom. About eight 

people attended. 

 

We discussed NYN Alateen Guidelines, Proposed Guidelines, and suggested amendments. We felt we 

needed to do more work to move the Guidelines forward. More input from Sponsors would be helpful. 

 

Use of Zoom continues to keep Alateen Members connected. They are experimenting with sound and 

screen use. 

 

A District is using Zoom to enable a distant member to attend District meetings. 

 

We were in agreement to use Zoom again during the in-person AIM at the Fall Assembly.  This would be 

a good platform for an AMIAS to attend a training session if they were unable to be there in person. 

 

The next AIM will be on Thursday, August 8, 2019 from 6:30 - 7:30 pm via Zoom. All who have input 

about the Proposed Guidelines are requested to contribute to a consensus that will be presented at the 

AWSC on August 10. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sandy A. 

 


